
Ephesians 4:1-16
David Warren preaching

If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
3/30	 3:00 pm	 Youth Return from retreat
Sermon Time Kids: Katie & Josiah
Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
4/1	 2:00 pm	 Women's Ministry
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
4/2	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 5:45 pm	 Free Meal
	 6:30 pm	 KidMin & Youth Group
	 6:30 pm	 Pulpit Committee
Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
4/3	
Friday	 12:00 pm	 Funeral - Gloria Carlson
4/4		

Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
4/6	
Sermon Time Kids: Jennifer Giza & Gretta

This Week at Glory
March 30, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse: Galatians 6:14, "But 
far be it from me to boast except in 
the cross of our Lord Jesus Christ, by 
which the world has been crucified to 
me, and I to the world." 
2. Family of the Week: Chet and 
Jennifer Goetz
3. Glory Family: Gabe 
Weisleder, Langen Peterson, 
Kenny Westvig, Jim & Bev 
Mason, Dan Midura, Gayle 
Gilbertson, Josh McGuire, Mary 
& Larry Nutting, & pastoral 
search.
4. Those We Care About: the 
family of Gloria Carlson, Becky 
& family, & Alissa.
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary:Daniel 
Shin UK
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Navy: PO2 Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan 
& Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

Ephesians 4:1-16



The Infant/Toddler Nursery is located left of the foyer,  past the library.
Children through age 5 will have "Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome during the 
sermon each Sunday. We will have a snack, story, and play time. 

Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church:  Tunisia  - 
Tunisia has a rich Christian history. 
It was the home of notable church 
fathers Tertullian and Cyprian 
as well as the Christian martyrs 
Perpetua and Felicity. The third 
Council of Carthage ratified the 
New Testament canon in Tunisia 
in A.D. 397. However, there are 
now few churches or Christians 
in Tunisia. Since the Arab Spring 
uprising, the country has grown 
increasingly democratic; being 
the first in North Africa to enact 
religious-freedom reforms. But 
even with a rich Christian history 
and increased religious freedom, 
the gospel is opposed by many 
Muslims and has been slow to take 
root in modern Tunisia. 99 percent 
of Tunisians are Sunni Muslims. 
Less than one-half of 1 percent are 
Christians. 	 persecution.com
•	 Praise God for the 

establishment of new churches 
as a result of increased 
religious freedom. 

•	 Pray that many Tunisians will 
come to know Christ as the 
government allows greater 
religious freedom. 

•	 Pray that the increased 
availability of God's Word 
will lead to a turning to Christ 
throughout the country. 

•	 Pray that Christian converts 
from Islam will share the love 
of Christ with coworkers who 
may oppose their faith. 

•	 Pray that Tunisian Christians 
will share their faith wisely and 
boldly, despite its prohibition 
by authorities.

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

TREASURER DUTIES -- 1 year term
• Count Offering with Financial Secretary

• Make deposit weekly
• Record offering deposit in checkbook

• Transfer contributions electronically from General account 
to allocated accounts as needed.

• Pay reimbursements and outstanding invoices
• Maintain files in office file cabinet

• Administrate Vanco (online giving)
• Print Vanco weekly contribution statement and monthly 

report
• Print accounting reports as needed for various committees

• Quarterly - Print Faith Promise activity report and 
distribute monies to designated missions per Mission 

Committee 

If you are interested, please contact the trustees.

Giving
Giving is a worshipful response to God. There are 

three ways to give financially as part of Sunday 
morning worship.

1. Place your gift in the wooden boxes marked 
"offering" near the entrance to the church.

2. Online giving.  You can make one time gifts 
or set up reoccurring giving through our online giving system.  
For more information, visit our 👈website (aitkinchurch.com) 

or contact Sandy Pearson (treasurer@glorybchurch.org).  Please 
create a profile PRIOR to making your donation, even if it is a 

one time gift.
3. Simply mail a check to the church office - Glory Baptist 

Church 28053 360th Ave. Aitkin, MN 56431

   Kenya Land Project  
We joyfully are thanking God for his providing! The 
Kenya Land Project is fully funded!

Glory Baptist Church of Eldoret & the school Glorious 
Academy will now be able to be joined into one property 
to provide more space for the space needs of both, and 
will have a much more secure campus for the children as 
they move through their day. 

Any funds that are received marked for this project over 
the final amount needed will be sent to Pastor Martin to 
be used at his discretion for making the grounds useable 
for their purposes.

Thank you all for your generous response to the Holy 
Spirit’s leading for this project.

May God’s richest blessings be your reward! 
Susan Anderson, Ruth Egstad, Jackie Johnson, & Ed 
Spiel


